UNIVERSITY OF CALCUTTA

Registrar's Department

NOTICE

Est./ 0323 /24(S+L) Dated: 27.01.2020

Pursuant to the G.O. No. 442 — F(P2) dated the 27™ January, 2020 this is
for general information of all concerned that, the University of Calcutta with all
its Offices and Departments will remain closed on Wednesday, the 29" January,

2020 on account of celebration of “SARASWATI PUJA”.
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